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Townsend, Erle

From: David Linnell <bmf176@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:32 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Opposed- This is an ill conceived plan and not very applicable to Maine. EV’s have a whole host of 
issues and in the end are not environmentally friendly at all. Arguably an efficient gasoline powered 
vehicle does less harm. Maybe at some point ev’s will make sense but not at this stage of 
development.  
 
David Linnell  
Mariaville  


